D. of H.

The Degree of Honor lodge held their annual election of officers last Saturday night and the new officers for the ensuing year were installed by Mrs. Carrie Vadnie Senior Past Chief, and are as follows:

Past Chief—Miss Alyce Lyons,

C. of H.—Miss Agatha Vadnie, L. of H.—Miss Eugene Vadnie, C. of C.—Mrs Thale Stark,

Usher-W. F. Jaquith,

Receiver-Mrs. Frances Styles, Receiver-Mrs. Anna Jaquith, Financier-Mrs. Carrie Vadnie,

I. W.-A. Stark, O, W.-A. Styles.

At the close of the meeting a beautiful silver fruit dish was presented to Mrs. Stark in behalf of the D. of H. for ber faithful duty performed during the past three years. It was a complete surprise to Mrs. S. and her expression of gratitude was extended to all. Cor. Sec.